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Life-size, interactive mock-up gives glimpse of
Destination Project teaching and lab space

WHAT: An opportunity to tour a life-size lab mock-up, speak to faculty members who
contributed to its design, as well as the project manager on the next steps in the
development of the Destination Project

WHEN: Thursday, June 25, 2015, 11 a.m.
WHERE: University Hall Atrium

The Destination Project, a $200-million development that promises to transform the
University of Lethbridge, has chosen its design concept (The Hub) and advanced to the
point where the interior of the new building is beginning to take shape. The University
Hall Atrium has been transformed, with the help of the Faculty of Fine Arts, to present a
glimpse of future teaching and lab spaces.

University of Lethbridge Provost and Vice-President (Academic) Dr. Andy Hakin will
speak briefly about the space and allow media members to tour the area and interact
with faculty members who played a key role in the development of the concept.
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